
 

          

 

26/02/24 

Dear Parents,  

World Book Day will be celebrated this year on Thursday the 7th March 

2024. 

For 2024 the theme is “Read your Way!” and we are encouraging our 

children to celebrate the different ways they like to read – audio 

books, comics, newspapers and magazines, recipes, their own writing, 

fiction and non fiction books.  

We will hold a Pyjama Day and children can wear their pyjamas or 

onesies, dressing gowns and slippers- fleecy blankets are also 

welcome!  Throughout the day the children will be involved in lessons 

that celebrate reading - online quizzes, online lessons and the P6 and 

7 children coming to read to the P1 and P2 classes- a highlight for all 

involved!  All children can bring in a book from home to share with 

their friends during the day.   

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to 

celebrating books and reading on World Book Day and throughout the 

week! 

Jane Fitzpatrick 

Literacy Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 


